

P. O. Box 1386 | HOUSTON, TEXAS 77251-1386 | (713) 802-5300 | WWW.TXDOT.GOV

December 3, 2014

Mr. Alan Clark MPO Director Houston-Galveston Area Council P.O. Box 22777 Houston, TX 77027

Subject: FM 2920 Access Management Funding in 2015 Call for Projects

Dear Mr. Clark:

The Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) supports the City of Tomball's application for federal funding for the access management improvements to FM 2920 through the City of Tomball in the 2015 Call for Projects. The proposed improvements would ease congestion and reduce crashes on FM 2920 as outlined in the FM 2920 Access Management study performed by the Houston-Galveston Area Council.

In addition, should the project receive funding, TxDOT will commit to match 20 percent of the total cost of the project and to completing engineering and environmental.

Thank you for your attention and consideration in this matter. Please contact Mr. Andrew Mao, P.E., at (713) 802-5301 if you have further questions.

Sincerely,

Michael W. Alford, P.E. District Engineer

M~ and

Houston District

Cc: The Honorable Gretchen Fagan, Mayor (City of Tomball)

George Shackelford, City Manager (City of Tomball)

David Wurdlow (H-GAC)